From: Loeff, Scott 
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2017 12:18 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Gift at 2045 W. Washington

This morning an Edible arrangement was left at the front desk at 2045 W. Washington for Marlene Hopkins as a thank you from Clinton and Mikkey from the Retro Grill.

The Department has a no gift policy so we would usually return such gifts. However as this is perishable and it has already been several hour we are going to use the cookie rules and put it out for our interns and staff to eat.  

We will send a letter to the customer advising them of our no gift policy. 

Scott Loeff   PHR
Assistant Commissioner-Labor Relations
Department of Buildings
